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What you need to know about TCPi

e TCPi will end August 30, 2019 and the Scope of Work has been amended to reflect minor changes, along with a modest revenue
increase for Community Care Alliance.

¢ Practices involved in this initiative are working in conjunction with their practice coach to develop Value Propositions for use with
payers in negotiating value based payments.

¢ Representatives from CMS, HCPF, Colorado Business Group on Health, Rocky Mountain Health Plans and the State Office of SIM and
TCPi were in attendance at the Alternative Payment Summit in Denver on March 18, 2019.

The potential for Colorado is BIG! As practices continue along the “Migration Pathway” moving from volume to value into alternative
payment models, there are many options to consider. Several of these opportunities were presented, including ACO, Bundled
Payments, Medicaid incentive programs and Prometheus (avoidable cost calculations). Both government and non-government
perspectives and prospects were provided.

The highlight of the summit involved three TCPi practices, ranging from a solo provider to a practice with over 200 providers. They
each shared cost saving results, practice redesign triumphs, and their enthusiasm and energy to continue the “quality journey.”

¢ On site visits are being scheduled for TCPi practices to introduce ACO participation and determine their interest.
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